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August 15, 1980

Mr. J. E. Rothfleisch
U.S. NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
Uranium Recovery Licensing Branch
Willste Building
7915 Eastern Avenue
Silver Springs, MD 20910

Dear Mr.,Rothfleisch:
.

RE: Letter of Correction

Revised Table I in my letter of August 12, 1980, incorrectly
reported the mean (x) for sulfate values in Monitor Well M-40 as 1036 mg/1.
The correct mean is 1225 mg/1. Also, the range for vanadium in Well M-41 was
reversed, obviously the low value is 0.05 mg/1, and the high is 0.7 mg/1.
Please note these corrections on the copy which you have.

Sincerely,,,

f|E k $WW
M. R. Neumann
Field Environmental Coordinator

MRN/ph/Q

cc:

Russell Hynes
Kent Loest .

Rick Iwanicki
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